
LEGAL NOTICE
Ringgold School District
Attention: Management

of IT Services
The Ringgold School District is

requesting proposals for
school Management of IT

Services Proposal. The RFP is
available at www.ringgold.org.

IT vendors and/or their
representatives must submit

proposals to:
Ringgold School District

Management of IT Services
Proposal

Attn: Randall Skrinjorich
400 Main Street

New Eagle, PA 15067
The  Ringgold  School  District
Board  of  School  Directors
reserves the right to accept or
reject any and/or all proposals
that  it  finds,  in  its  sole
discretion, to be in the best
interest  of  the  school
district. All proposals must be
submitted  no  later  than
Tuesday, May 7, 2024, at 11:00
A.M. All proposals should be
delivered in a sealed envelope
and addressed to the Ringgold
School  District,  Attn:  Randall
Skrinjorich,  400  Main  Street,
New Eagle, PA 15067 and be
clearly marked: Management
of IT Services Proposal.


